
To: All interested parties  

 

          18th December 2019 

 

Consultation on admissions arrangements for 2021/22 

 

Archbishop Benson Primary School is inviting comments from all stakeholders on its proposed 

admission arrangements for 2021/22 in accordance with the School Admissions Code. 

Consultation begins on Friday 20th December 2019 and ends on Friday 31st January 2020. 

The proposed arrangements can be found attached and can be accessed at www.archbishop-

benson.cornwall.sch.uk  or on request from the school office. 

You can submit your comments in writing in the following way: 

 By email to head@archbishop-benson.cornwall.sch.uk 

 By post to Archbishop Benson Primary School  

 Or by attending a drop-in session in school at 2.00pm on either  Monday 13th or 27th January 2020 

Comments are invited by 5pm on Friday 31st January 2020. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Giblett 

Head Teacher 

Archbishop Benson C of E Primary School 
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